
Subject: Re: Stage Request - Fleet Week Welcome Party
From: Gianine Rizzi <grizzi@sanpedrobid.com>
Date: 08/01/2017 10:34 AM
To: "Benson, Andrew" <ABenson@portla.org>, Lorena Parker
<lparker@sanpedrobid.com>, Sandra Ciaramitaro
<sandra.ciaramitaro@lacity.org>

Thank you both.
We appreciate it.

Best Regards,
Gianine Rizzi
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance

On Tue, Aug 1, 2017 at 10:33 AM, Benson, Andrew <ABenson@portla.org>
wrote:

Yes.  That is correct.  

More specific details to follow.  

Thank you. 

Andrew Post Benson
Port of Los Angeles
(310) 732-7667
abenson@portla.org

On Aug 1, 2017, at 10:31 AM, Sandra Ciaramitaro
<sandra.ciaramitaro@lacity.org> wrote:

Good Morning Andrew 

Hoping this finds you well!
I would like to confirm that the mobile stage you reserved for Wed 08/30 will be used for
the Fleet Week Welcome Party. Please advise 

Thank You 

Sandra Ciaramitaro
Council Aide/Special Events
Office of Councilmember
Joe Buscaino
15th District
Phone: 310-732-4515
Fax:     310-732-4500
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-----------------------------------Confidentiality Notice--------------------------------------------------
This electronic message transmission contains information from the Port of Los Angeles, which may be
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use
of the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify
us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without reading or saving in
any manner.
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